
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON 

 
    OFFICE OF THE 

        CHAIRWOMAN             September 19, 2024 
  

 
 
The Honorable Edward J. Markey  
United States Senate  
255 Dirksen Senate Office Building  
Washington, DC 20510  
 
Dear Senator Markey: 
 

Thank you for your letter regarding the potential for the weaponization of Federal 
Communications Commission broadcast licensing.  

The First Amendment is a cornerstone of our democracy.  The Commission does not 
revoke licenses for broadcast stations simply because a political candidate disagrees with or 
dislikes content or coverage.  Our job at the agency is to license broadcast stations in a manner 
consistent with the Constitution and the Communications Act of 1934 as well as the rules and 
policies we have adopted pursuant to these laws.  There are no exceptions.  

I appreciate your interest in this matter.  Please let me know if I can be of any further 
assistance. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessica Rosenworcel 
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The Honorable Ron Wyden  
United States Senate  
221 Dirksen Senate Office Building  
Washington, DC 20510  
 
Dear Senator Wyden: 
 

Thank you for your letter regarding the potential for the weaponization of Federal 
Communications Commission broadcast licensing.  

The First Amendment is a cornerstone of our democracy.  The Commission does not 
revoke licenses for broadcast stations simply because a political candidate disagrees with or 
dislikes content or coverage.  Our job at the agency is to license broadcast stations in a manner 
consistent with the Constitution and the Communications Act of 1934 as well as the rules and 
policies we have adopted pursuant to these laws.  There are no exceptions.  

I appreciate your interest in this matter.  Please let me know if I can be of any further 
assistance. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessica Rosenworcel 
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